UNITED
HYDROCARBON ’
CORPORATION

June 8, 1983

Hotel Rajneesh

c/o Letters

1115 S.W. 11lth Ave.
Portland, Oregon 97205

To whom it may concern:
I am writing this letter in support of the activities conducted by
the Bhagwan Shree Rajneesh. I have been very much influenced by his

teachings and they have been most benificial. I may be contacted at
any time for further reference.

Respectfully submitted,

William W. Perrine
PRESIDENT, UNITED HYDROCARBON CORPORATION
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